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June 25 Community Bike Festival: get a free bike! 

June 19, 2023 - For immediate release  

 
The Bike Festival has been rescheduled!  

The festival will take place at 340 Armstrong St N, New Liskeard, on Sunday, June 25 from 9:00 – 11:00 
a.m., with registration starting at 8:30 a.m.  

Dozens of bicycles of various sizes have been donated by community members. Volunteers have checked 
each bike and repaired them to be safe and road-ready. Donated bikes are now ready for new homes and 
will be given out on a first-come-first-served basis. All bikes are FREE —there is no need to give a bike to 
receive one. Come on out to secure your dream ride and enjoy some family-friendly activities!  

More information about the Bike Festival can be found on the Timiskaming Health Unit Facebook page or 

by contacting the health unit.  
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Erika Aelterman,  
Public Health Promoter 
Timiskaming Health Unit  
705 647-4305, Ext.2253  
aeltermane@timiskaminghu.com 

Mathew Bahm,  
Director of Recreation 
Corporation of the City of Temiskaming Shores  
705-672-3363 
mbahm@temiskamingshores.ca 
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